
we invite you! 

Thanks to your great support, our three-month fundraising campaign has been a
complete success! And best of all, the money donated will now be doubled!

The Bethe Foundation and the HeLe Avus Foundation will present 
the doubled sum with a symbolic check.

We would like to celebrate this with you - with coffee, cake and good conversation.

On this occasion, we will also report on how the money will be used to strengthen our
educational work and drive forward the construction of our House of One.

So please come to the ceremonial handover of the cheque on
Wednesday, April 30, 2025

📍 House of One-Box at our construction site on Petriplatz in Berlin
⏰ 10 a.m.

We look forward to receiving your registration for our planning 
at: info@house-of-one.org.

This is a great opportunity to meet, say thank you and get to know people who, 
like you, are committed to peaceful coexistence between religions.

May peace be with you!

Your House of One Team
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